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7 May 2019

Dear Parents

On-line Safety

Today I have been made aware of a very serious child safety issue concerning an app called “Like”.  
In a chat room a child was befriended by a person who after a period of time asked the child to send them inappropriate images.  Police have been informed and the case is under police investigation.  We will be reinforcing the messages for staying safe on-line in school but please discuss with your child the apps that they are using; check them yourself and be especially vigilant about chat rooms and what information and images children are sharing.  Advice is that children should only be accessing these sites when in a room with a parent present.  If you have concerns or would like more information see the websites:

CEOP and THINKUKNOW

Yours sincerely
A Hodgson

Head Teacher
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(Office) 0151 477 8586

(Fax) 0151 477 8151

Matthew.vaudrey@knowsley.gov.uk 
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